Marvellous Me Boxes

We would like to invite every child to make a ‘Marvellous Me’ box.

We will use these in school over the next few weeks as we get to
know the children better, and to celebrate the amazing little people
that they are.

The “box” can be either digital or physical:

You can either email us a variety of pictures about your child and
their experiences/ favourite things and families. Or you could make a
box (usually a decorated shoe box) and place a few special items into
it. You are very welcome to pick whichever format suits you best.

The items or pictures you wish to include need to be ones that your
child is able to talk a bout themselves, so please involve them in the
process. We have seen baby scan photos, baby pictures, first shoes,
favourite toys, family photos, favourite books, holiday snaps and all
sorts of wonderful things that show the child’s experiences up to
now. We do ask for no more than 10 items or photos please.

We are asking for these to come into school on Wednesday 21st
September or very shortly afterwards. We will keep boxes in school
for a couple of weeks before sending home.

Please use

cynets@meadows.worcs.sch.uk or

goslings@meadows.worcs.sch.uk as
applicable.

Many thanks

Mrs Thomas, Mrs Tromans and Miss

Teare.



